Our June CSR Meeting was held on June 11th. The meeting was a hybrid meeting,
both in-person and on Zoom.

Central Office finances: for April 21 through May 20, Central Office had income of
$4,186.63 and expenses of $3,730.36 for a gain of $456.27.

Old business:

1. We held our Founder's Day Picnic on June 8th, with a speaker, David P. of
Bakersfield with 26 years of sobriety. We planned for 300 meals, but actual
attendance was 81. Fourteen groups provided baskets to raffle off, and the people
that attended enjoyed themselves.

2. We are looking for Bridging The Gap (BTG) volunteers. There is an application
form on the website for the Tulare County Sheriff's Office, to begin BTG work with
people in the RSAT program in July via Zoom.

3. We have moved the CSR meeting forward one hour, to begin at 6:00 PM on the
second Wednesday.

4. The 2024 New Year's Eve party will be in Lindsay, with a pajama theme and no
dance.



